
Shortly after Halloween (and consciously avoiding the dentist), we stare at the busi-
ness end of letting the belts out a little in preparation of a delicious and plentiful meal 
around the table for the annual feast!  And while the faces at the table may change, or 
even disappear from time to time, hopefully new ones will join the mix as we move 
forward.  So as the holidays set-in, remember to enjoy the time celebrated with family 
and friends.  From our families to yours, Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Accompanying the Fall holidays, usually brings the cooler weather.   I, for one, am 
enjoying the change in temperatures lately with brisk mornings, and longer evenings 
with it getting darker earlier.  Perhaps a warm blanket and a good movie are in store.  
Additionally, a little bit of rain is in the forecast, but whether that weather comes to 
fruition, remains to be seen.  Nonetheless, with the potential threat of fresh water 
washdowns in the near future, please make sure to close your ports & hatches, and 
make sure your scuppers or deck drains are clear.   
 
Pouring over to a few helpful tips and friendly reminders: 
 
 Tip: For the sailors with roller furling: to help 

prevent unfurling of the headsail during a wind 
event, wrap your headsail 3-4 times (minimum) 
with your genoa lines and then cleat off the lines 
along with the furling line.  Double check your 
lines are not frayed or in danger of chaffing on 
any sharp objects that could cause premature 
failure.  A whipping headsail in a wind event can 
be very dangerous to you, your vessel and sur-
rounding boaters. 

 Cold Weather: Can and typically will bring out a bad battery that may not have 
been suspect before.  Take a moment to check your battery, water levels (if a wet 
cell) and charger; if needed, replace as necessary.  A good battery and operational 
charger could mean the difference in keeping your bilge pump running if a water 
intake issue were to arise. 

 Windows and Hatches: Both of these are one of the most common issues for 
water leaks during wet weather.  Review your gaskets around each hatch, and the 
sealant or gasket for your windows.  Failure of either of these could leave you 
with a very damp feeling inside! 

 Reminder: There is NO renting or subletting of your vessel or slip.  If there are 
any questions regarding this subject, please stop in or call the office to discuss. 

 Parking: Vehicles with expired registration are subject to citation and/or towing 
at the vehicle owner’s expense.  Marina parking permits do not absolve a vehicle 
or owner from State or Local vehicle regulations. 

 
For some last minute fun, I’ll leave you with a little Thanksgiving 
trivia: Who was the first president to pardon a turkey?  If you have 
the answer, without Googling it, email us at Harbormas-
ter@brisbaneca.org with your answer for acknowledgment in next 
month’s newsletter.  Happy Gobble Gobble! 
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A Father and Daughter team, restor-
ing a deserving 1926 Monterey! 
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2022 Tide Tables  
Available in the marina office.  
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Greetings Marina Neighbors! 
 
 

Sierra Point Yacht Club continues to have monthly dinners every third Saturday and breakfasts 
every 1st Sunday.   
 
 

 
Dylan Garrett 
Commodore 

 

 ~A Calm Day In The Bay ~ 
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To place an ad, please submit the following: 
 Provide a brief description (no more than 30 words), an image of the item, and a valid email and/or phone number. 
All listings must be submitted to harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the following months 
newsletter.   

 
 
Salmon fishing tackle— 
various prices. 
 
2lb fishing weights—$4/each 
 
Near new fishing net—$90 
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 

 
Large danforth anchor. Approx 32” shank. $130 at West Marine, now $50.  
 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Forshed 3 line snubbers. For 20mm 
(3/4 “) and smaller line. 22” long. 
$65 new, now $20 each  
LL Bean rolling duffle bag. LLB 
OXN93.  New, 34” by 15”. New 
$149, now $50.  
Australian Didgeridoo. $50 
Richard: (831) 325-9494 
 

Avon Redcrest Inflatable dinghy, 9ft, little used, no 
leaks.  Includes oars, manual air pump, motor mount, 
carry bag and repair kit.  $400 
 
Mercury 4hp/4 stroke outboard.  Stored indoors. $400 
 
Redsailboat@hotmail.com or  
(415) 819-2472 or  (415) 452-8589 


